
Candor Central School 
District Proposed Capital 

Construction Project 

September 29, 2014 



Vote Details 

¸Wednesday, November 5th, 2014  

¸Noon ï 9pm 

¸Candor High School Auditorium 



Proposition 

 Voters will be asked to vote on the Districtôs 

proposed $21.5 million capital improvement 

project 



Rationale 

¸Following the 2013-2014 Merger Study with 
Spencer- Van Etten, the public voted 
decisively that Candor should remain its own 
school district.  Therefore, the maintenance, 
improvements and renovations that had been 
on hold since the merger study, are now 
necessary. 

¸The District has been preparing for this project 
for several years, and as a result, there will be 
no impact on local taxes. 



Project Details 

¸The District will: 

ïAcquire a new building for a bus garage, saving over 

$3.5 million on construction costs 

ïProvide new entrances, doors and doorways and a 

District-wide security system 

ïEquip each classroom with new instructional 

technology and audio-visual equipment 

ïBuild two new High School classroom for our 6:1:1 

Special Education Program and our Food Service 

Program 



Project Details  

ïRenovate both High School and Elementary kitchens 
and cafeterias, as well as the High School locker rooms 

ïReplace a large percentage of the High School and 
Elementary roofs and windows 

ï Install a new electronic School District sign dedicated 
to Polly Tompkins 

ïProvide a new District entrance/exit, allowing for 
improved traffic flow and student safety 

ï Install new LED lights and fixtures, saving an 
estimated $34,000 per year for the next 20 years 



Important Aspects of the Project 

¸No impact on local taxes due to the excellent 

financial condition of the District. 

¸ $3.5 million saved by purchasing an existing 

building for the Bus Garage versus new 

construction. 

¸ Solar field installation on newly acquired land 

allows the District to zero out electric bills for 

20 years. 

 



For More Information  

¸Check www.candor.org 

¸Read your upcoming District newsletter 

¸ Attend the informational meeting on Wednesday, 

October 22, 2014 at 6:30pm in the High School 

Auditorium 

¸ Attend the Public Hearing for the project on 

Wednesday, October 29, 2014 at 6:30pm in the 

High School Auditorium 

http://www.candor.org/


Reminder!   

 

 Please remember to vote on 

Wednesday, November 5th, 2014 

from noon to 9pm in the High 

School Auditorium. 








